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Thursday 7th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Sun Safety 
 
It is important that our children are safe and protected outdoors during hot weather, and to 
that end we have outlined the following guidelines:   
 

• Make sure children have sun cream applied before school. Children are not allowed to 
bring sun-cream to school, please speak to the school office if you have any questions 
about this. 

• Supply children with a sun-hat for break times should they require one.  
• Ensure children have a bottle of drinking water with them. No juice or flavoured water 

is allowed on school premises.  
 
We would also like to remind parents that children are not permitted to wear sandals or any 
open-toe footwear to school and should continue to wear school shoes throughout the day.  
 
Children are permitted to wear summer school uniform, for more details about this please go 
to our website or contact the school office. Please ensure that your child doesn’t come to 
school overdressed (in jumpers and cardigans) during the current heatwave.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Concordia Academy 
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